
 

 

Our ref: NGM/TA 
 
19 April 2024 
 
 
Years 7, 8, 9 10 and 12 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The Message Trust – Wednesday 24 April 2024 
 
We are writing to inform you that on Wednesday 24 April we have visitors in school from The Message Trust to 
deliver an educational musically based one-hour PSHE session to your child on resilience and wellbeing. The 
purpose is to allow every student to understand their value and be equipped with techniques for everyday life 
that help maintain a healthy sense of wellbeing. The session will include live music, facts and statistics and personal 
stories of hope from The Message Trust.  
 
For more than 25 years, The Message Trust has been working in schools across the UK helping young people 
explore life, faith, and positive values. They are a Christian charity working in partnership with local churches and 
youth organisations. All sessions are accessible to all faiths and none and have received excellent feedback from 
other local secondary schools. 
 
We have been asked to advise you that following on from the session, along with hundreds of other young people 
across the region, your child will be invited to engage with a live music event on Friday 26 April from 7.30-9.00pm. 
The event is hosted by Alive Church and is in partnership with their monthly youth event ‘FRVR.’ The event will 
feature music, chat, games and giveaways and the artists who visited school will talk about the impact their faith 
has had on their lives. To book tickets, please scan the QR code at the bottom of this letter. 
 
This event is delivered solely by The Message Trust, in partnership with local churches.  If you would like any 
further information about the session, live music event, or any other element of their work, please get in touch 
with the team by emailing parents@message.org.uk   
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr N Muir 
Assistant Headteacher 
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